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THE SPIRIT OF GIVING 
 

Dear Alumnus and Alumna, 
 
Warm greetings from UTAR. 

 
Congratulations to you and your family on the successful completion of your studies and 
graduation. We are truly proud to celebrate this significant milestone with you, your family, and 
all UTARians. 

 

This letter is to invite all our graduates to offer their voluntary support by contributing to the 
UTAR Education Foundation. Your generous contributions will help fund the education of UTAR 
students, benefiting the entire university community. 

 
As a private, not-for-profit university, UTAR depends on the generosity of donors and the public 
to support the UTAR Education Foundation through charitable contributions. These donations 
fund the university's teaching, learning, and research initiatives, fostering excellence and 
ultimately enhancing the quality of education at UTAR. 

 
Most importantly, it provides vital financial assistance and scholarships to enable many 
students to pursue their tertiary education at UTAR. Additionally, the foundation supports a wide 
range of student and campus activities, fostering a well-rounded education and creating a 
vibrant learning environment. 

 
UTAR is committed to ensuring that students graduate not only with quality education and 
industry-relevant knowledge but also with the essential soft skills and personal qualities that 
enhance their employability. To achieve this, a variety of soft skills programs and activities are 
organized throughout the year to support students' holistic development. 

 
To ensure that UTAR continues to fulfill its educational mission and vision for students and 
graduates, the university requires additional support from its alumni. Contributions, including 
monetary donations, are vital for securing the future of current students, sustaining university 
initiatives, and providing financial assistance to generations of students to come. If you wish to 
contribute, please visit https://portal.utar.edu.my/uef/. 

 

Lastly, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your support and contributions. UTAR 
deeply appreciates your generosity and commitment. 

 

I wish you all good health, happiness, and continued successes in all of your endeavours. Thank you. 

With warm regards, 
 

 

 

 

Ir Prof Dato’ Dr Ewe Hong Tat 
UTAR President 
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